
Med news
Dear Sir / Madam,

Mediphacos is proud to participate in the " VI World Cornea Congress" and 
"ASCRS Symposium & Congress" that will be held in Boston, USA, 07-14 April 2010.

It will be a pleasure to welcome you to our booth, number 946, where we will 
also offer a KERARING wet lab free of charge to all participants.  We invite you 
to take advantage of this opportunity and try implanting the world's leading 
intra-corneal ring segment for Keratoconus.

For more information about the "ASCRS Symposium & Congress" and " VI World 
Cornea Congress", please visit  http://www.ascrs.org/10am/index.cfm

Best Regards,

Mediphacos


